
T H A N K  Y O U  F O R

Thinking Of Us!



Your donations are vital to our efforts!
Thank you for thinking of our neighbors in need! Support and care for 
our neighbors in need comes in a variety of forms and we are grateful 
for your help. 

Current SPFC program needs: 
Diapers, formula, baby food and period products. 
In addition to food products, our clients are frequently in need of diapers 
and period products. 96% of families who visit the We Help FRESH Pantry 
have children ages 0-3 who need diapers, formula and baby food.

For our adult and senior clients, we are also in need need of adult diapers.

Please bring SPFC donations to:
SPFC Community Food Bank 
2392 31st Street South
St. Pete, Florida 33712
Monday - Friday, 9 am - 4 pm

Questions? Please email us at communications@thespfc.org

Please note, SPFC is not currently in need of clothing 
or household items. 


